

News of the Week

8th March 2021

Welcome to our weekly newsletter

What's coming up at the Club

10th March – Wednesday Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start

12th March -Friday Triples – 12.30pm start

13th March – Saturday Championship Fours – Men's & Women's Qualifying – 8.30am start

14th March – Sunday Championship Fours – Men's & Women's Post Section play – 8.30am start

15th March – Monday Roll-up 12.30pm start Twilight Bowls

17th March - Wednesday - Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start

19th March - Friday Triples – 12.30pm start

20th March – Saturday Mixed Championship Fours Qualifying 8.30am start

22nd March – Monday – Roll-up 12.30pm start Twilight Bowls

Programme Changes

Championship Mixed Fours
Post Section Saturday 17th April

Championship Mixed Triples
Saturday 3rd April and Sunday 4th April

Margaret Sadler Memorial 2 Day Tournament will now be held Tuesday & Wednesday 27th & 28th April

Jack & Jill Pairs

Date to be advised

Men's Masters Fours Tournament

This tournament is being played at Tauranga Tuesday-Thursday 9th, 10th & 11th March

Please check the board for any changes to the Handbook

Results from the past week/s ~ 4th March – Wednesday Mixed Haggle

1st Ian Boyd, Wal Hennig 2nd Noelene Schmidt, Pat Bryant 3rd David Powles, John Redshaw

Monday Optional Triples Interclub

The final was played today at Mount Maunganui

Winner Mount Maunganui Red

Runner-up Matua Fantails

Bowls 3 FIVE

The Bowls3Five trial continue on Tuesday, March 16 at 5.15pm

The teams have been posted on the club notice board. Please tick your name for availability.

Gerry McLean

Change of Dates for Centre Events

Champ of Champ Singles

Champ of Champ Pairs

Sth & 2nd May

Champ of Champ Triples – Men's

Champ of Champ Triples – Women's

Champ of Champ Triples – Women's

Champ of Champ Fours

1sth & 2nd May

24th & 25th April

15th & 16th May

2 Bowls Mixed Triples 22nd & 23rd May

Tauranga Citizen's Club Members

The annual Optional Fours Citrus Tournament will be held Saturday 1st May. Watch the notice board at the club for further information

Bowls Etiquette

DIRECTORS OF THE HEAD

DO NOT SPEAK unless asked a question by the skip. This is a common problem. We often hear the director giving unwanted advice to a skip who has just left the head. This only serves to distract the skip who has in their mind what they want to do... Even if the head is disturbed the skip is aware of this and will ask a question if they want to.

Otherwise shut up unless asked







